
10/04/2024

October
Wednesday 10/09/2024: BVSD is The Place To Be Showcase-5:00 PM to 8:00 PM at CU Events
Center
Monday 10/14/2024: Professional Development -No School
Saturday 10/26/2024: PSAT/NMSQT -7:00 AM – 12:00 PM
Tuesday 10/29/2024: Trick or Treat Street- 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM

November
Monday 11/11/2024: No School - VETERANS DAY
Sunday 11/13/2024 to Wednesday 11/16/2024- Fall Musical: Bye Bye Birdie- 7:00PM

(+ a 2:00PM on 11/16) Tickets will go for sale 2 weeks prior to opening night.



Monday 11/18/2024: Winter Sports Practice Begins
Monday 11/18/2024 to Tuesday 11/22/2024: Pack the Truck
Tuesday 11/19/2024: Showcase/Open Enrollment- 6:00PM - 8:00PM
Monday 11/25/2024 to Friday 11/29/2024: NO SCHOOL- Conference Exchange Days &
Thanksgiving Break

ATHLETICS
Click here to view the full calendar

ARTS
Click here to view the full calendar

BVSD is the Place to Be Showcase
Dear BVSD Families and Staff,
As the principal of Fairview High School, I want to take a moment
to share an important message from Superintendent Rob Anderson.

Boulder Valley School District (BVSD) is recognized as one of the
top-ranked school districts in Colorado, with accolades including:

Accredited with Distinction by the Colorado Department of
Education
Best School District in Metro Denver by Niche
#2 Employer in Colorado, per Forbes
Highest teacher salaries in Colorado

As we approach Open Enrollment starting November 1, we invite you to share the news about our
high-quality schools with neighbors and friends. Join us for the BVSD is the Place to Be Showcase
on October 9, from 5-8 p.m. at the CU Events Center, 950 Regent Drive in Boulder. This event will
feature all 56 of our schools in one place.
Additionally, we’re introducing a new Open Enrollment preference for those who work within BVSD
boundaries, encouraging local employees to enroll their children in our schools.
For more information, visit www.bvsd.org/the-place or our Bright Futures Ahead website.
Thank you for supporting our exceptional school district!

Sincerely,
Dr. Scarlet Chopin, Principal

https://www.granitepeaksleague.org/public/genie/2025/school/5/
https://www.granitepeaksleague.org/public/genie/2025/school/5/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13VGgLIrTEvEDe-Kz7spXNvp0Ym432AJe5snHZE4Yvf4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13VGgLIrTEvEDe-Kz7spXNvp0Ym432AJe5snHZE4Yvf4/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.bvsd.org/the-place


State Championships

As we approach the State Championships, we anticipate that many
of our sports teams will make the playoffs and compete at the
state finals. For detailed information on all the events, including
dates and locations, please CLICK HERE . We expect many sports
to make playoffs and attend the state final.or more information please go to
https://chsaanow.com/.
Sko Knights!!!

Coffee with the Principal – Thursday, 10/10/2024!

Join us for Coffee with the Principal on Thursday, October 10,
2024, from 10 to 11 AM at the College Career Center. This is a
great opportunity to connect, share ideas, and work together to
support our Fairview Knights.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1kMDmxJjxITxIRySPfoxlK-uzAj4HCI2hc8U6acqya9I/edit?usp=sharing
https://chsaanow.com/


This month, we’re excited to feature special guests Ashley Houston and Carol Diebel.They’ll share
insights on the resources available through the College Career Center and how counselors assist
students in planning for life after graduation.
Don't miss it!

October Count - Student Attendance is Critical

October 1, 2024 is the official date for October count this year.
Student schedules will be frozen September 24, 2024-October 8,
2024 to ensure we have the most accurate student count for a
number of reasons including funding. Student attendance is critical
every day to ensure student success and engagement in classes.
It's especially critical at this time of the year leading up to October
Count and especially on October 1st. Please help ensure your child
is in attendance these coming weeks and beyond.

Support Fairview Teachers and Staff: FPO Donation
Drive

The Fairview Parent Organization (FPO) is a non-profit dedicated to
supporting our teachers and staff. We’re asking for a $125 donation
per student to help fund vital programs. If you have already donated,
we would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your generosity!
Your contributions are essential in providing the financial
assistance our teachers rely on. To donate and learn more about
the FPO, please, click here

Thank you for your support!

BVSD September Trip Tracker Survey is Open

Hello BVSD Trip Trackers!
It is time to report your student/staff walking, biking, carpooling, and bus trips to and from school
for the month of September. This survey will close Today 10/4/2024 and Trip Tracker dollars will
be distributed at schools during the third week of October.
BVSD students can report their trips here.
BVSD staff can report their trips here

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FgjSn97CSEN7tTRD2VMzZryOzMD2rIFD/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112915042946092289512&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/XLi-POjWFN_637_kgvGsPQ**A/AAAAAQA*/RgRo2AOWP0RvaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZW5MSk1jMGFGOU0yWF9xMWdUVUltQkVBWUFTY0pVVEVVY0Q2UE1nTG9PZktOYUZRL3ZpZXdmb3JtP3VzcD1zZl9saW5rVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpm7BbQ9maG3xPOUhVjaW50aWEubmFpbGVAYnZzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE*__;fn5-fg!!O03fVBQ!q9coBI7Xbp9BFyrGQtz05xv0fv7GgxJv08zYfEYza2iWMwgKQCUxOrP3igr8QdUEj3cBHb0rkLMfI9c-ITIFxg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-uskZP16QdYp0kjI10yUaQ**A/AAAAAQA*/RgRo2AOWP0RvaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZkc3NG1SQjYyZnZzYXUtSzZESEpHcnNBTGV3WTA1MjdXZkNsV3Q4eHcyRy1zSHJBL3ZpZXdmb3JtP3VzcD1zZl9saW5rVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpm7BbQ9maG3xPOUhVjaW50aWEubmFpbGVAYnZzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE*__;fn5-fg!!O03fVBQ!q9coBI7Xbp9BFyrGQtz05xv0fv7GgxJv08zYfEYza2iWMwgKQCUxOrP3igr8QdUEj3cBHb0rkLMfI9cLNKVevw$


If you have any questions about Trip Tracker, please send an email
to TripTracker@bvsd.org or visit this link to find information about:

Partner businesses where you can spend your dollars.
Non-Profits where you can donate your dollars
Optional Printable Tracking Calendars for October

The goal of the Trip Tracker program is to significantly reduce car
traffic and associated air pollution in front of schools, enhance
safety, improve mental and physical health, and have fun!
Thank you!

AFTER-PROM NEEDS YOUR HELP!-Meeting, 10/08 at
5:30pm at the East Boulder Rec Center, Senior Center

If you would like a fun way to get involved and help with an
incredibly important night, the After Prom team would love your
help! After Prom is an event that happens the night of Prom with the
goal of providing our kids a safe place to gather and have fun after
Prom (4/26). It takes over 200 volunteers to put on this event, so
please sign-up to help and join us for our next meeting, October 8th
at 5:30pm at the East Boulder Rec Center, Senior Center. Visit our
website to register to volunteer and for more details,
www.fhsbhsafterprom.org. Questions: email Katherine Hunter at the.hunters@mac.com

Fairview on the Fairways Fundraiser on 10/14/2024 at
11:00 AM
October 14th is the second annual Fairview on the Fairways Golf
Tournament at Boulder Country Club! 11am start. Includes games, a
raffle, lunch, and golfing for a great cause. SPONSORS and
GOLFERS WANTED! All funds raised support FHS student athletes.
Check out our website for details, to sign up to sponsor, and see
the growing list of already committed sponsors and supporters!
https://www.fairviewknightsboosters.org/fairview-on-the-fairways

FACE Vocal Band- live performance at Fairview! 10/16/2024
FACE, the internationally recognized vocal band, will be performing at Fairview Oct 16th at 7:00
pm. This five member group will blow your mind. Their energy, musicianship, creativity, and sound
is not to be missed! Get your tickets NOW at fhschoirtickets.ludus.com

mailto:TripTracker@bvsd.org
https://www.bvsd.org/departments/transportation/trip-tracker
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dIiuFpwTzvJrWifHbcyiZg**A/AAAAAQA*/RgRo2AOWP4QLAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvMllERUlURVdLZE5yNjRuWFlNSk1Sd35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUm0tRjlJUDBSVmFIUjBjSE02THk5M2QzY3VZblp6WkM1dmNtY3ZaR1Z3WVhKMGJXVnVkSE12ZEhKaGJuTndiM0owWVhScGIyNHZkSEpwY0MxMGNtRmphMlZ5TDNCaGNuUnBZMmx3WVhScGJtY3RZblZ6YVc1bGMzTmxjMWNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLWlJUSUt4ZGxjb3VzWUZJVllXMTVMblJvYjIxd2MyOXVRR0oyYzJRdWIzSm5XQVFBQUFBQlcHc2Nob29sbUIKZuwW0PZmht8TzlIVY2ludGlhLm5haWxlQGJ2c2Qub3JnWAQAAAAB__;fn5-!!O03fVBQ!q9coBI7Xbp9BFyrGQtz05xv0fv7GgxJv08zYfEYza2iWMwgKQCUxOrP3igr8QdUEj3cBHb0rkLMfI9dJpgDESg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_-O_XRw-ENF6x3svGRlncw**A/AAAAAQA*/RgRo2AOWP4QfAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvNkJMM0JLQnBLQkVHRnlCNjl1azVNQX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUm0tRjlJUDBSamFIUjBjSE02THk5M2QzY3VZblp6WkM1dmNtY3ZaR1Z3WVhKMGJXVnVkSE12ZEhKaGJuTndiM0owWVhScGIyNHZkSEpwY0MxMGNtRmphMlZ5TDNCaGNuUnBZMmx3WVhScGJtY3RibTl1TFhCeWIyWnBkQzF2Y21kaGJtbDZZWFJwYjI1elZ3ZHpZMmh2YjJ4dFFncGxGTWdyRjJWeWk2eGdVaFZoYlhrdWRHaHZiWEJ6YjI1QVluWnpaQzV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpm7BbQ9maG3xPOUhVjaW50aWEubmFpbGVAYnZzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE*__;fn5-fg!!O03fVBQ!q9coBI7Xbp9BFyrGQtz05xv0fv7GgxJv08zYfEYza2iWMwgKQCUxOrP3igr8QdUEj3cBHb0rkLMfI9f20oDoMA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/MGYRm97jqsEcgDXtNXHtbQ**A/AAAAAQA*/RgRo2AOWP4QfAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvWnJ1eW1RMkxmeHB3bm9VenRBZEJ4QX5-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUm0tRjlJUDBSa2FIUjBjSE02THk5M2QzY3VZblp6WkM1dmNtY3ZaR1Z3WVhKMGJXVnVkSE12ZEhKaGJuTndiM0owWVhScGIyNHZkSEpwY0MxMGNtRmphMlZ5TDJOaGJHVnVaR0Z5Y3kxbWIzSXRiVzl1ZEdoc2VTMTBjbUZqYTJsdVp5MXZjSFJwYjI1aGJGY0hjMk5vYjI5c2JVSUtaUlRJS3hkbGNvdXNZRklWWVcxNUxuUm9iMjF3YzI5dVFHSjJjMlF1YjNKbldBUUFBQUFCVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpm7BbQ9maG3xPOUhVjaW50aWEubmFpbGVAYnZzZC5vcmdYBAAAAAE*__;fn5-fg!!O03fVBQ!q9coBI7Xbp9BFyrGQtz05xv0fv7GgxJv08zYfEYza2iWMwgKQCUxOrP3igr8QdUEj3cBHb0rkLMfI9dcwy5wZw$
https://www.fhsbhsafterprom.org/
mailto:the.hunters@mac.com
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.fairviewknightsboosters.org/fairview-on-the-fairways__;!!O03fVBQ!o9kJduqqO3_H5ncyeCdAA7Pt43Ls01zY6dT8vdEq2d5MGd_kPLxfwNUC1qDZZXBm3NwuMVe-BLxV3lv9vuSSEJxApuI$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.fairviewknightsboosters.org/fairview-on-the-fairways__;!!O03fVBQ!o9kJduqqO3_H5ncyeCdAA7Pt43Ls01zY6dT8vdEq2d5MGd_kPLxfwNUC1qDZZXBm3NwuMVe-BLxV3lv9vuSSEJxApuI$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.fairviewknightsboosters.org/fairview-on-the-fairways__;!!O03fVBQ!o9kJduqqO3_H5ncyeCdAA7Pt43Ls01zY6dT8vdEq2d5MGd_kPLxfwNUC1qDZZXBm3NwuMVe-BLxV3lv9vuSSEJxApuI$
http://fhschoirtickets.ludus.com/


Movie Night Fundraiser for Fairview Softball 10/19/2024

Come join in the Halloween Spirit with the Fairview Softball team and the community! Movie Night
Fundraiser themed by the Minions! Come out the night of 10/19/24 at 6:30 pm. Please feel free to
wear your Halloween costumes! Sko Knights!

Apply for the Green Star Schools Zero Waste Mini-
Grant! Apply by 10/25/2024



Get one of four free Zero Waste Event Kits or apply for funds to expand or replenish an existing kit.
New this year, you can also purchase a Zero Waste Event Kit for $135. Each kit includes 30
reusable place settings (plates, cups, utensils, and napkins) in a storage container. It’s simple:
celebrate, wash, and reuse! Host your event, wash the items afterward, and store them for the next
event. Anyone hosting a school-based event with food service, such as faculty meetings or
classroom celebrations, can use the kit. To apply, submit your application by Friday, October 25,
2024; winners will be announced by November 1, 2024, and kits will be delivered by November 8,
2024. Ready to choose reuse? Apply here! If you have any questions, feel free to reach out.Contact
Kathy Nguyen at kathy@ecocycle.org.

Join Us for the Supporters of Fairview IB Monthly Board
Meeting on 10/08 at 7 PM & Register for AP & IB Exams
Now Through 10/31!

Supporters of Fairview IB Monthly Board Meeting: Tuesday, October
8th Please join the Supporters of Fairview International
Baccalaureate (“SFIB”) parent steering committee (a 501[c][3] non-
profit) on October 8th for a Committee meeting at 7pm at Fairview
in the College & Career Center, as well as virtually.

AP & IB Exam Registration is Now Open! Register now through October 31st for AP and IB exams.
Please use this link for detailed instructions on how to register and pay for your May 2025
exam(s).

Enroll Now: Fall Online Courses to Support Gifted
Learners – Space is Limited!
We are excited to offer three fall online asynchronous courses: The
Gifted Learner, Culturally-Linguistically Diverse Gifted Learners, and
Addressing the Social-Emotional Needs of Gifted Students. These
multi-week courses run from September 16th to November 10th,
2024, and are designed to help participants understand and support
the unique needs of gifted students. Open to everyone, regardless
of location or profession, these fully online courses offer the
flexibility to learn at your own pace. Colorado educators can earn credits toward recertification,
while graduate credit is available through Adams State University. Space is limited, so be sure to
sign up soon! Learn more and register today!

Apply to the BVSD Summer Leadership Academy!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc8Th6I0pVy1ACZYNqTsJJlXfXWFOQhzAHbPd5WCCKjfB5b6w/viewform
mailto:kathy@ecocycle.org
https://meet.google.com/tmt-tjvr-amj
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oQmlPaxWMQltWlp5NpTi8Af0Y2IeW7SXr4ZpHL-Jpa8/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oQmlPaxWMQltWlp5NpTi8Af0Y2IeW7SXr4ZpHL-Jpa8/edit
https://www.bvsd.org/parents-students/academics/gifted-and-talented


Attention current 10th and 11th graders! Are you eager to enhance
your leadership skills and get a jumpstart on your career? Apply to
the BVSD Summer Leadership Academy for Summer 2025! The
program features work-based readiness workshops from June 2nd
to June 6th, followed by an internship where you’ll gain hands-on experience working 20 hours per
week from June 9th to July 3rd. You’ll receive a $500 stipend upon completing the program. Spots
are limited for this great opportunity, so don’t miss out on the chance to grow and prepare for your
future. Apply today!
Please direct any questions to Dr. Bianca Gallegos or Nettie Welk.

Vanessa Carroll, Fairview’s Grad+ site lead
vanessa.carroll@bvsd.org

PSAT/NMSQT Registration Open

11th graders can register for the PSAT/NMSQT, a digital test, by
October 1st. The test will be held on October 26, 2024, at Fairview
High School from 7:45 AM to 10:30 AM. The registration fee is
$35.

For details on registration, what to bring, and test day information,
please visit the link provided.
Don’t miss out—secure your spot today!

Make a Difference: Explore Volunteer Opportunities at
Fairview!

Looking to make a difference in your community? Explore volunteer
opportunities at Fairview! Whether you're passionate about
education, event planning, or student support, we have a variety of roles available to suit your
interests and schedule. Click here to learn more and get involved!

Excited to support Fairview High School? Join us in making a difference through our fundraisers!
From bake sales to charity events, there are plenty of ways to get involved and contribute to our
school's success. Click here to explore our current fundraisers and find out how you can help make
a difference!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/172jh-gC9P9TWLn4xD4VAZ4T2Mk8WyF9K/view?usp=sharing
mailto:vanessa.carroll@bvsd.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IawM7xRarh_5zol5mjcb0majgvjnfxYc/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112915042946092289512&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/186Y9Ar1e9IaFoIj2ax7qfpW7BIioRq0xDTz7a-KdB1g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oHemQXEJ2nA1iAkfFjBw3VyNOBcRsXWJWcVD6wObVfw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oHemQXEJ2nA1iAkfFjBw3VyNOBcRsXWJWcVD6wObVfw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oHemQXEJ2nA1iAkfFjBw3VyNOBcRsXWJWcVD6wObVfw/edit?usp=sharing


Discover Fairview’s Clubs: Weekly Spotlights and
Opportunities to Get Involved!
At Fairview, students can join over 75 diverse clubs or start their
own. Explore existing clubs like Student Council, Fairview National
Honor Society, Black Knights Robotics, and more by clicking here.
Each week, we’ll feature a different club in our spotlight,
showcasing their activities and impact on our community. Stay
tuned to see how our students shine through their involvement!

This week, we’re excited to highlight the Global EduPals club. Global EduPals offers Fairview
students a chance to connect with peers in South Korea through letter exchanges, Zoom meetings,
and shared activities. With the theme "Break the Barrier," this club is more than just penpals—it’s a
way to explore new cultures, exchange ideas, and build lasting friendships. Fairview students can
help with English and learn about Korean traditions, youth culture, and life abroad, creating
meaningful connections across the globe.

Club Sponsor: Ms. Rupali
Contact: aeghanadan01@bvsd.org, sjang01@bvsd.org
Meets: bi-weekly
Day: Thursday
Room: 854
Website: n/a

Upcoming NHS Chapter Meetings

At our Chapter Meetings, we believe in the power of community and collaboration. That's why we
hold monthly meetings exclusively for our valued members. Each month, we dive into a new and
exciting focus, keeping our gatherings fresh and engaging. At our Chapter Meetings, expect diverse
topics, networking opportunities, and mandatory attendance for building our community. Don't

mailto:aeghanadan01@bvsd.org
mailto:sjang01@bvsd.org


miss out on the chance to be part of something meaningful.
Reminder: If you missed induction on 9/23, please come to room
659 at 8 AM next Tuesday, 10/8, for the makeup meeting.
Upcoming Chapter Meeting Dates: 10/22, 11/19, 1/14

Please contact your squad leader if you can't make it.

Voter Registration Project "Lead the Way" - Register to
Vote Now!
As election season approaches, Fairview High School is excited to
provide students with the opportunity to register or pledge to vote.
Project “Lead the Way” will assist students in checking and
registering to vote, reinforcing the importance of this civic duty.
Students are encouraged to visit our registration tables next week,
attend presentations in English classes, and engage in meaningful
discussions about voting with family and friends.
For any questions, please reach out to Mr. Hendrickson at aaron.hendrickson@bvsd.org or Natalie
Cappelletti at nccappelletti01@bvsd.org. Additional information can also be found on flyers
throughout the school.

New Mural Designs Vote Until 10/06

Mural club is repainting the murals above the student center. The
mural will be based on the 4 pillars of Fairview. Vote for the panels
for the Athletics pillar murals using this form.You can submit your
vote until October 6th.

Fairview Institute Plant Sale Runs Through 10/10

Fairview Institute is selling easy-to-care-for houseplants to raise funds for our next outdoor space
(a student amphitheater on the west side of the school!). Plants start at $5 or we can print you a
custom pot with plant combo starting at $10.
Come to room 402 to see the collection or email

mailto:nccappelletti01@bvsd.org
https://forms.gle/dWC8vsiLkV5FKPcV7


peter.szameitat@bvsd.org to place an order.

Senior Class Panoramic Picture-WEDNESDAY,
10/23/2024

Attention Seniors:
Your Senior Class Panoramic Pictures will be taken on
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 23RD in the gym. Remember - this is the ONLY time pictures will be taken
of your whole Senior class, so DON'T MISS OUT! You only have one chance to be a part of this
special event, so BE THERE on OCTOBER 23RD! All ordering is online at
https://bestclasspicture.com.
Click HERE to be entered into the contest!"

Attention FHS Seniors and Their Parents: Order Your
Diplomas by 11/30/2024
FHS Seniors and Parents of FHS Seniors
It is time to order diplomas for the graduating class of 2025. We
ask all seniors, please review your name in Infinite Campus and
complete this form by November 30, 2024 to ensure that your
diploma is printed correctly.

Thank you Class of 2025!
Senior Name Verification

Fairview High School Picture Day Retakes Now
Available on Lifetouch Portal – Download Today!
Retake images and data from Picture Day for Fairview High School
are now available on the Lifetouch Portal.
To download the images and data:

1. Log in to the Lifetouch Portal.
2. Go to Image & Data Management.
3. Select the retake information you want to view and download.
4. Click the Download button.

mailto:peter.szameitat@bvsd.org
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If you have questions or need assistance, contact your Lifetouch representative or call the local
Lifetouch office. You can also contact Lifetouch Technical Support at 1-800-598-2466 or
lnssfieldops@lifetouch.com.

Youth Equity Council is accepting applications

Do you know students who are interested in working for social
change and equity in our district? Please encourage them to apply
for the Youth Equity Council. Youth from across BVSD come
together to build community, share our stories, envision equity in our schools, and take collective
action to address inequities we see and experience in BVSD. Together, as the Youth Equity Council,
we are working to create social change in education. Join us!
Application deadline is extended to Thursday, October 24, 2024 at 12:00 pm for both new and
returning council members. Notifications will be sent no later than October 28, 2024. Applicants
must be current students in 7th -12th grade.
The first meeting with new members is virtual on October 30, 2024. If you have questions, please
email fleurette.king@bvsd.org Feel free to share with others who are interested.

SPANISH
El Consejo de Equidad Juvenil acepta solicitudes
¿Conoces a estudiantes interesados en trabajar por el cambio social y la equidad en nuestro
distrito? Por favor, anímalos a que se postulen para el Consejo de Equidad Juvenil. Los jóvenes de
todo el BVSD se reúnen para forjar una comunidad, compartir nuestras historias, visualizar la
equidad en nuestras escuelas y emprender acciones colectivas para abordar las desigualdades
que vemos y experimentamos en el BVSD. Juntos, como el Consejo de Equidad Juvenil, estamos
trabajando para crear un cambio social en la educación. ¡Únete a nuestro equipo!
La fecha límite de solicitud se extiende hasta el jueves 24 de octubre de 2024 a las 12:00 pm tanto
para los nuevos miembros del consejo como para los que regresan. Las notificaciones se
enviarán a más tardar el 28 de octubre de 2024. Los solicitantes deben ser estudiantes de 7.º a
12.º grado.
La primera reunión con los nuevos miembros es virtual el 30 de octubre de 2024. Si tienes
preguntas, por favor envía un correo electrónico a fleurette.king@bvsd.org. Siéntete libre de
compartir con otros que estén interesados.

As part of the Boulder Valley School District, Fairview High School adheres to the district's rules,
policies, and regulations. We highly recommend that students and families familiarize themselves
with the Rights and Responsibilities: Student Conduct and Discipline Code.
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Discover the dedicated team at Fairview High School who are here
to support your academic and personal journey. Our counselors and
assistant principals are committed to providing personalized
guidance and care, helping students navigate academic planning,
college preparation, and personal growth. Meet your case managers today and get the support you
need to succeed academically and emotionally.

A Place for All to Thrive

Contact us

Email: fairviewfridayflash@gmail.com
Fairview Website: https://fah.bvsd.org/
BVSD Website: https://www.bvsd.org/

Important Contact Numbers
Quick Links

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Boulder Valley School District (BVSD) would like to continue connecting with you via email. To set

preferences for which types of messages are sent to your email address, activate your free
InfoCenter account. If you prefer to stop receiving emails from BVSD, follow this link and confirm:

Unsubscribe. Please note that if you unsubscribe, your email address will be placed on the
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“blocked list” for the remainder of the current school year and will no longer receive BVSD school
or district emails that are distributed through our SchoolMessenger service. SchoolMessenger is a
notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students

and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

Fairview High School

https://www.facebook.com/FairviewHighSchoolOfficialBVSD
https://www.instagram.com/fairview_bvsd

